
Colleagues: 

  

The Committee has reviewed all the recommendations to revise the PEARLS documents 

resulting from the LAUC meeting on Friday May 23.  Attached are revised documents. 

  

Recommended changes are here identified by location.  Actions taken, if any, indicate how the 

recommendations have been addressed and where this version of the documents differ from the 

originals. 

  

MOU 5.A—text added 

MOU 5.G—text added 

MOU 5.M—no change* 

MOU 5.N –text deleted 

RI form.  Added asterisks and text.  

  

Role of non-academic supervisors—rewrote Option 2 and added the text that would be used to 

annotate the MOU should either option be adopted. 

  

*After due consideration, the committee felt it best not to change this annotation.  We are still in 

a transitional period and it seemed premature to attempt to address a potential problem before we 

had evidence of the nature and scope of the problem, if it emerges. 

  

Thank you for your consideration, 

  

Daniel Goldstein 
 


